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WHERE MOMENTS BECOME MEMORIES –
CELEBRATING LIFE AT BOARDING!

A SENSE OF
COMMUNITY

MONTHLY
HIGHLIGHTS

Genesis Boarding is known for
fostering lifelong friendships and a
strong sense of camaraderie among
students, as they live, learn, and grow
together. It is a place where
individuality and togetherness thrive
in harmony.

Cycling Trip
A morning ride filled with adventure
and nature!

T
The past two months in the residence have been filled with unforgettable moments
and joyful celebrations. From the cycling trip to the Okhla Bird Sanctuary, where
students embraced adventure and nature, to the much-awaited DLF outing, which
was a perfect escape into the lively mall atmosphere, every

event added to the boarding experience. The festive spirit was in full
swing with the Arts & Crafts Christmas Special and the Christmas
Carnival. A cozy bonfire and momo party brought warmth and
laughter before the holidays, while the Republic Day celebrations filled
the air with patriotism. Moments like these continue to strengthen the
bonds within the boarding house, creating new cherished memories.

Open mic
An event full of music, comedy, and
self-expression!
DLF Mall Outing
An exciting break from the hostel!
Christmas Arts & Crafts
Festive creativity with handmade
Christmas themed crafts.
Bonfire & Momo Party
Warmth, music, and delicious momos!
Special Fall-in
Carols and community spirit to
welcome the holidays!
Chrismas Carnival
Festive fun and lively stalls.
Republic Day
Honoring the nation with pride,
performances, and unity!
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The cycling trip is a much-loved tradition at Genesis
Boarding, continuing strong for a few years now. Every year,
students gather early at 5:00 AM, collect their cycles, and
embark on an exciting ride to the Okhla Bird Sanctuary. This
year’s journey on December 7th, 2024, covered
approximately 10 kilometers round trip, with a fresh 

route to keep the experience unique. On reaching the sanctuary, we
explored the grassland area, walking through its peaceful
surroundings and enjoying the view from a small, mounted 
hut. Toward the end, everyone relaxed with breakfast 
amidst the tranquil atmosphere before cycling back to 
school.  The trip is an event students look forward to all 
year, offering a perfect balance of physical activity and fun. 
Each outing brings new memories, and we can’t wait for the 
next one! 

OKHLA - CYCLING TRIP

                              The open mic at the hostel on 7th December  
                               was a spirited exhibition of humor and skill, 
                          and it provided a much-needed break from the 
                         pressures of school. The girl hostel sang a well-
known rhyme as well "Twinkle Little Star," turning the
children's song into a time of happiness and core
memories. While some boys performed stand-up comedy
and poetry, others strummed guitars and filled the air with
music. Open mic created a place for the celebration of skills
related to expressing ourselves.  

For the hostellers, this open mic created core memories
and connected on a personal level. It was a reminder that
life is beyond textbooks. The event strengthened bonds
and created lasting impressions that would resonate long
after their time in the hostelers. 

OPEN MIC

DLF-MALL OUTING
After weeks of anticipation, the boarding students, along with
their house parents, finally set off for a much-awaited visit to
DLF Mall on December 8th. The moment they arrived,
excitement buzzed through the air as everyone quickly split
into groups, eager to explore. 

Laughter echoed distinctly through the mall as students tried
on outfits, debated over food choices, and clicked endless
pictures to capture the day. By the time they returned, their
hands were full of shopping bags, their stomachs full of good
food, and their hearts full of memories. The day left everyone
with cherished moments and a longing for the next outing. 



ARTS & CRAFT CHRISTMAS SPECIAL   

On December 14th, just days before winter break, the
students dove into a festive, hands-on activity that brought
the holiday spirit alive. In a special Christmas edition of the
art and craft class, they transformed colored paper and cotton
balls into cheerful, dancing Santa Clauses. 

Guided by Pratibha Ma’am, the junior students, along with a
few enthusiastic seniors and even some house parents, joined
in the creativity. As the art room lined with adorable Santas,
the joy of Christmas came early this year, with glue-covered
fingers, bright red paper, and the shared excitement of
crafting something magical together. 

BONFIRE & MOMO PARTY
On December 19th, as winter’s chill embraced the air, the
hostel grounds buzzed with warmth and cheer during a
bonfire and momo party organized just before winter
vacations. The crackling flames of the bonfire lit up the
evening, providing much-needed comfort against the cold,
while a lively music set the stage for endless dancing and joy. 
The highlight of the night were the teaming hot plates of
momos that had everyone lining up for seconds and thirds! For
hostellers, it was a welcome break from the routine of school
meals, relishing the savory flavors of their favorite dumplings
under the starry sky. 

This cozy event was a celebration of togetherness, laughter,
and shared memories. Huddled around the fire, dancing with
joy, singing along to familiar tunes, and savoring every bite of
momos. 

SPECIAL FALL-IN FOR CHRISTMAS

On December 20th, their last day before the winter break,
the hostellers gathered for their regular morning fall-in,
joined by the IB Principal, adding to the importance of the
assembly. This day included a special performance by the
choir, who sang a selection of Christmas carols. Their
performance brought a festive energy to the gathering and
helped set the holiday spirit among everyone present. 

The IB Principal addressed the students briefly, emphasizing
the importance of community and togetherness during this
season. This was followed by announcements about
upcoming events and reminders for the day. The carols
created a warm and joyful atmosphere, helping the students
embrace the festive vibe and get into the spirit of the
upcoming holiday season. 

BOARDING STUDENTS GIVE A
GRAND START TO THEIR
VACATATIONS BY EMBRACING
THE CHRISTMAS SPIRIT!



    On 26th January, 2025, Republic Day was celebrated  
      with  great enthusiasm at the boarding house, bringing 
                     everyone together to honor the spirit of our  
                                  nation. The day began with the hoisting of 
                                        the national flag, filling the air with 
                                                pride and patriotism. This was 
                                            followed by a series of heartfelt 
                                          performances, including speeches, 
                                        poems, choir singing, and engaging 
   anchoring by our talented  students. 
  
   As we reflected on the significance of the day, patriotic
beats and melodies added to the celebratory mood, making
the event even more special. To wrap up the festivities,
everyone enjoyed a sweet treat of laddoos and patties,
making the occasion both memorable and meaningful. The
celebration was a perfect blend of learning, appreciation,
and joy, reminding us all of the importance of this day in
our nation’s history. 

CHRISTMAS CARNIVAL
As the winter break approached and the Christmas
spirit filled the air, Genesis Global School came alive
with festive cheer on December 21st, for its highly
anticipated Christmas Carnival. The usually vast and
empty football field had undergone a magical
transformation, turning into a bustling festival
ground adorned with twinkling fairy lights, colorful
streamers, and cheerful holiday décor. 

From thrilling games to tempting food stalls and
quirky little stores, there was something for
everyone. Each class ran its own themed stall,
adding a creative flair to the event, but the boarding
house stall truly stole the show with their special
football challenge, drawing a steady crowd of eager
participants throughout the evening.

The game was simple but addictive-players had
three chances to shoot a football through hanging
tires on a goalpost. Those who managed to score
walked away with a prize, handpicked from the
collection generously donated by the boarding
residents. House parents took turns supervising the
stall, cheering on excited participants and joining in
on the festive fun. What a way to wrap up the year! 

BOARDERS STEAL THE SPOTLIGHT AT
CHRISTMAS CARNIVAL WITH FESTIVE

FOOTBALL CHALLENGE

REPUBLIC DAY
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We, as the dedicated team behind Camaraderie, strive
to create a platform that celebrates the vibrant life of
our boarding house.  Through our monthly issues, we
aim to enhance camaraderie by highlighting the
shared experiences that bring us together. Whether it’s
academic excellence, sports triumphs, artistic
accomplishments, or personal milestones, we aim to
recognize and celebrate these successes to inspire and
motivate others.
We are committed to continuously improving our
content, ensuring the newsletter reflects the spirit of
our community. Together, we hope to build a stronger
sense of belonging with each issue we publish.

MANAGING EDITOR

FOR ONLINE VERSION!
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